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16 May 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
As you are aware, we are having a Year 6 leavers event on Thursday 30th June from 5.30pm until 
8.00pm. This will take place on the school field and will include inflatables and a BBQ.  
 
Please could children wear comfortable clothes, for example sports clothes/PE kit. 
 
Parents are invited from 7.15pm to watch your child be presented with their hoodie if they wish to 
order one along with a certificate from their class teacher. (Please see order details for hoodies below) 
There will then be an opportunity for photos to be taken with your child and their friends if you wish 
to. 
 
Please could you text the school office on 07786 207779 to let us know if your child will or will not be 
attending by Monday 27th June.  
 
Children will need to be dropped off at school from 5.30pm onwards and collected by a parent or carer 
at 8:00pm.   
 
Hoodies are available to order via ParentPay, all pricing and sizing information will be on there for you 
to access. Orders need to be made no later than Tuesday 7th June. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 

Miss Fraser 
PTA Secretary   

 


